## DISTRICT 5 AWSC REPORT February 3, 2018

I am looking forward to working with all of you in Area 9, Panel 58.

In October and January we held elections. We still have open positions and are working to get those positions filled. We are also working on re-instating our AISL position. We also hosted the AMIAS training after our District Meeting on January 13, 2018.

So, currently District 5 has a District Representative, an Alternate District Representative, Secretary, Treasurer, Alateen Trainers, Sergeant-at-Arms, Group Records and Where & Whens Coordinator, Literature, Archives, Speaker Chairperson and Webmaster. The positions still open are: Alateen Chairperson, Cell Phone Coordinator, Institutions Coordinator and Media & Public Outreach.

We set up dates for our District Meetings and Gratitude Luncheon, our Holiday Party and have a tentative date for our District picnic.

Our District Meetings are held every other month until the end of the year when we hold our last two meetings in September and October and take off the holiday months of November and December.

You can view our District website at <u>www.nfldistrict5.com</u> for upcoming events and other wonderful information.

Yours in service,

Susan M. District Representative